
The Willamette River needs to be open for all to use. Continued restrictions limits recreational options for families. I just spent time 
in Coeur d’Alene and it was amazing to see all the people enjoying the lake. I fear that Oregon is trying to solve a problem that 
doesn’t exist and simply wants to regulate people away from the area. The lower Willamette River has already been over regulated, 
don’t ruin the Upper Willamette the way they did with the Lower Willamette River.


